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Hi Ingrid,
This email concerns the Topical Report titled, “Control Room Staffing Analysis
Methodology,” submitted to NRC on August 16, 2021 (ADAMS Accession No.
ML21228A011).  In the public meeting on 10/14/21, we discussed the submission of the
Implementation Plans for specific elements of the X-energy Xe-100 human factors
engineering program.  It was agreed at that meeting that you would submit those
Implementation Plans on the docket, and by subsequent email, you stated that they would
be provided by 11/5/21.  If the Implementation Plans are not submitted by that date, NRC
will determine that the Topical Report is not acceptable for review and X-energy will be
afforded the opportunity to supplement the submission at a later date.  If you have any
questions, please let me know.
 
Greg

mailto:Greg.Oberson@nrc.gov
mailto:inordby@x-energy.com

